
Berkley Jensen Citronella 72-Inch Tiki Torches
Recall March 28, 2024

March 28: BJ's Wholesale Club is recalling about 90,000 Berkley Jensen Citronella 72-inch Tiki
Torches due to burn hazards (the tops can break open and/or fall off while lit).

Product(s) affected: Berkley Jensen Citronella 72-inch Tiki Torches (5"W x 72" H or 6" W x 72"
H on wrought iron) sold at BJ's Wholesale Clubs and online at BJs.com from Jan. 2015 - Nov.
2023.

What to do if you have the product(s): Stop using this product immediately. Return the item to
a BJ's Wholesale Club for a full refund or destroy and dispose of the torches.

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/BJs-Wholesale-Club-Recalls-Berkley-Jensen-Citronella-72-inch-Tiki-Torches-Due-to-Burn-Hazard

